
 

Year 6 Parents’ Meeting 

(Thursday 12th September 2024 at 3:15pm) 
 

The Year 6 team will be holding a meeting for 

parents in the main hall to discuss diary dates 

involving the children for this academic year. 
 

If your child has any younger siblings, please 

collect them first before coming to the main 

entrance.  
 

A copy of the diary dates can be sent home with 

your child if you are unable to join us; please email  

the Year 6 email account 

(year6priory@thrivetrust.uk) to request a copy. 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Miss Kennington and Miss Johnson 


